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Tiffany Mose of Halifax Regional Receives Certification as a Medical Practice Executive 
 

 
Roanoke Rapids, NC, October, 19, 2012 — Halifax Regional is proud to announce that Tiffany J. Mose, MHA, CMPE, 
hospitalist program and physician billing office manager, Halifax Regional, has earned the professional designation of 
Certified Medical Practice Executive (CMPE) from the American College of Medical Practice Executives (ACMPE). 
ACMPE is the standard-setting and certification division of MGMA-ACMPE.  
 
The designation of CMPE demonstrates that Mose has achieved board certification in medical practice management. 
ACMPE certifies an individual’s professional competence following rigorous essay and objective examinations that assess 
knowledge of the broad scope of medical practice management skills including business operations, financial 
management, human resource management, information management, organizational governance, patient care systems, 
quality management and risk management.  
 
Today, 6,600 MGMA-ACMPE members are participating in ACMPE board certification and Fellowship; 600 have 
achieved the Fellow credential, 2,200 have achieved the CMPE credential and 3,800 are pursuing board certification.  
 
Tiffany Mose has been with Halifax Regional Medical Center since October 2008. Since joining the organization, she has 
obtained her Master’s Degree in Healthcare Administration; and been promoted from Chemistry Supervisor, to Hospitalist 
Coordinator, to Hospitalist Program Manager, and most recently to Hospitalist Program and Physician Billing Office 
Manager. Tiffany has also served as Chair for the Ancillary Core Team and is a member of the Steering Team for the 
Partner’s (Process Improvement) Project.  

 
### 

 
About MGMA-ACMPE  
 
MGMA-ACMPE is the premier association for professional administrators and leaders of medical group practices. In 
2011, members of the Medical Group Management Association (MGMA) and its standard-setting division, the American 
College of Medical Practice Executives (ACMPE) voted to merge to form a new association. Since 1926, the Association 
has delivered networking, professional education and resources, political advocacy and certification for medical practice 
professionals. The Association represents 22,500 members who lead 13,200 organizations nationwide in which some 
280,000 physicians provide more than 40 percent of healthcare services delivered in the United States. 
 
 
About Halifax Regional   
Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 204 beds, including psychiatric and nursery.  A non-profit organization, 
Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more information, visit www.halifaxregional.org. 

 


